
 
 

ROYAL THAI CONSULATE-GENERAL, XI’AN 
ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 4/2563 

Services of the Consulate-General from 17 February 2020 

____________________ 

 

 According to the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Xi’an Announce  
No. 3/2563 dated 7 February 2020 regarding the suspension of visa and 
legalization services from 10 February 2020 onwards. 
 

 The Consulate-General wishes to inform that the resumption of the visa 
and legalization services will commence on 17 February 2020. However, the 
Consulate-General still continues to follow the Measures for Epidemic Control 
and Prevention to fight against the spread of the COVID-19 by restricting the 
gathering of people in the area of the Consulate-General. Therefore, all applicants 
please contact the Consulate-General for prior appointment at +86 182 0292 1281 

(Thai) and +86 186 9189 6179 (English and Chinese). 
 

 In this connection, before entering the Consulate-General, all applicants 
must go through these procedures at the registration’s desk - (1) register (name, 
ID No./Passport No. and contact information) (2) measure body temperature  
(3) disinfect hands by alcohol gel and (4) wear mask at all times. The Consulate-
General reserves the rights to reject giving services to individual who has no 
appointment and/or refuses to abide by the aforementioned procedures.  
 
 
 

Royal Thai Consulate-General, Xi’an 
14 February B.E. 2563 (2020) 

  


